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The intermediate meeting of the project

"GreEn: entrepreneurship's for the present

and future of Europe and Latin America", co-

financed by the Erasmus Plus programme,

was held in Cordoba (Argentina) in hybrid

format from 29 February to 1 March. 

This meeting has served to discuss the

status of the project so that, during the first

day, the entity made a summary of the

activities carried out so far and those that

are still pending.
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The summary of the project's quality

monitoring was presented and a new

dissemination strategy was proposed.  

In addition, the progress of the tests by the

partner organisations was presented and

new strategies, challenges and

achievements were shared in order to

continue advancing and improving the

implementation of the tests. 
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The partners who were able to attend in person visited the city of Córdoba

before meeting the stakeholders: María Martínez Plinio, Director of the Centre

for Entrepreneurship and Innovation of the Catholic University of Córdoba

(UCC), Malena Bressan and Hernán Matías Perín, CorLab - Govtech Innovation

Lab of Córdoba, Municipality of Córdoba, María Orozco, Secretary of

University Social Responsibility of the UCC and Basilio Conrero and Silvia

Prono, Cooperativa de Promoción y Desarrollo Regional del Río Tercero.

Priorities were also set for the organisation of the second transnational

training that will take place in Montevideo (Uruguay) in May, in which

participants from each entity will have to present two entrepreneurial ideas

created from the tests carried out during the previous months.


